Nazareth Area Blue Eagle
Education Foundation

Gala Sponsor Letter

| am writing to invite you to support the Nazareth Area Blue Eagle Education Foundation’s Annual Wall
of Fame Gala & Silent Auction which will recognize the following outstanding alumni into our Alumni
Wall of Fame on Friday, April 17, 2020 at Woodstone Country Club in Danielsville, PA.

Charles J. Peischl, Esq. — Class of 1962 — Former Partner at Nazareth Law Firm Peters, Moritz, Peischl,
Zulick, Landes, & Brienza, LLP; Practicing part time “of Counsel”
Jeremy L. Searock - Class of 1999 — Co-founder and President of Advanced Construction Robotics, Inc.
Todd Moore Quinter — Class of 1976 — NBA Video Consultant; Director of Pro Scouting for the New
Orleans Pelicans

We sincerely hope that you will join us for an evening that will help support Nazareth’s wonderful
educational programs which have been threatened in recent years by cuts to public education at the
federal and state level.

It is through generous local support that we will be able to preserve Nazareth’s tradition of excellence.
Your support is vital to our mission — “Education is the foundation upon which we build our future.”
Due in large part to your generous contributions and donations, the NABEEF has been able to enhance
the quality of education for our students and community since its inception in 2002.

During the past five school years, the Nazareth Blue Eagle Education Foundation has
contributed over $227,000 to Nazareth Area pupils. The Foundation is responsible for 8
scholarships given to graduating seniors every year, grants to classroom teachers, a donation
to Camp Invention, and the purchasing of robotics kits, athletic and music equipment for our
schools and so much more!

The first hour of the event includes hors d'oeuvres and a cash bar. Our guests will enjoy performances
by the Nazareth Music Department. Sponsorship levels are attached for your convenience.

Thank you for joining us in our endeavor to preserve what Nazareth is known best for — delivering
rigorous curriculum that is complemented by rich offerings in the arts and athletics. Together, we can
make a significant difference for the children in our community.

Sincerely,
Dennis L. Riker, Ed.D. Nicole Lesky Bloise
Superintendent of Schools, Nazareth Area School District Executive Director, NABEEF

driker@nazarethasd.org nbloise@nazarethasd.org



